
This card is produced as a  
service to patients by GlaxoSmithKline
VOLIBRIS is a trade mark of Gilead Sciences, Inc.

If you get any side effects, talk to your doctor, pharmacist or nurse. This includes 
any possible side effects not listed in this card. You can also report side effects 
directly via HPRA Pharmacovigilance, Website: www.hpra.ie. 
By reporting side effects, you can help provide more information on the 
safety of this medicine.
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WHAT YOU NEED TO REMEMBER
Use of Volibris has resulted in birth defects in animals. VOLIBRIS may  
harm unborn babies conceived before, during or soon after treatment.

VOLIBRIS may cause liver injury. It is important 
to have blood tests to monitor your liver function 
before starting treatment and at regular intervals 
during treatment to check that your liver is 
working properly.

You must not take VOLIBRIS if you are pregnant,  
or if you are planning to become pregnant.

Women of reproductive potential must use reliable 
contraception whilst taking Volibris.

A pregnancy test should be performed every month

If you miss a period, or if you think you may be 
pregnant, you must tell your doctor straightaway.

If you are a woman:

Reminder information for patients 
taking Volibris

Pharmacist: please ensure the 
patient receives this card with 
each pack of Volibris dispensed


